
ELECTION NOTICE 
 

In accordance with the RPMGC BY-LAWS, notice is hereby given that 

an election for FOUR (4) 2020 Board of Directors positions will be held 

at the Recreation Park Clubhouse on Thursday, November 21, 2019 

from 2 pm to 6 pm. 

 

Nominations may be made by any member in good standing, in writing 

(letter or e-mail), to the Nominating Committee Chairman: 

 

Glenn Baker 

shoebake@earthlink.net, OR 

 

3746 Woodruff Ave., Long Beach, Ca 90808 

 

All nominations must be received by the Nominating Committee 

Chairman on or before the deadline at 5 pm on November 7, 2019. 

 

The election will be conducted and supervised by the Election 

Committee Chairman, Richard Mouton, and his committee.  Results of 

the election will be announced at the general meeting of the club 

which will follow the close of the election at 6 pm at the Recreation 

Park Clubhouse. 

 

 

- RPMGC Nominating Committee 

mailto:shoebake@earthlink.net

